From: ' m carswell “
Sent: Sunday, 27 January 2013 5:23 PM

To: Land Register Consultations

Subject: foreign land ownership

Dear Government

I think we should not let any foreign country/government, company, etc to own our land in Australia. As the world
population is ever increasing over 7 billion people, the larger countries of this world will be running out of land to
produce for themselves thus themselves looking for land in other parts of the world especially ours. There will be a
day when Australia will need to produce enough food for ourselves and not just for the rest of the world and i think
that will come sooner rather than later. | know for a fact that in Japan, Honk Kong, China myself as an Australian
citizen that i cannot buy any land at all in these countries. Why is this? They are protecting there own interests first
and foreigners last. These countries have no interest in us owning any of there fand. lt is a disgrace that we are still
now selling off our land to foreign ownership e.g Cubby Station. Look after us first and foreigners second. The
countries that own our land now do not hire Australian workers, do not spend money in other areas of retail etc
apart from there own groups and then export the goods back to their own country.

Australia are too interested in keeping other countries happy and the U.N as well to appease them instead of
making sure our country and people are put ahead first instead of deals being made to suite the politicians and the
countries they are so called bartering with. | would like to register and say no to any foreign land ownership.

regards
Mark






